

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

PAGO PAGO, AMERICAN SAMOA 96799 Telephone: (684) 633-4116 | (684) 633-4121

March 14, 2025

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 072 – 25

To:

Secretary of Samoan Affairs, CEOs, Presidents and Executive Directors of

Authorities, Directors, Agency and Office Heads

From:

Governor of American Samoa

Subject:

Delegation of Authority - Governor's Resilience Office

The Executive Director for the Governor's Resilience Office, Ms. Sabrina Suluai-Mahuka, will be off-island March 21, 2025 to April 1, 2025. In her absence, I hereby designate Office Manager, Ms. Maria Anita Salave'a as Acting Executive Director until Ms. Mahuka returns.

Please give Ms. Salave'a your full support and cooperation.

Pulaali'i Nikolao Pula

Governor